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FINALIZE COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATIONS AND REPORT CONCERNING COMPENSATION FOR THE
2018-2022 TERM OF COUNCIL

D. McAlpine, City Clerk/Director of Legislative and Court Services reviewed the amendments to the draft
Committee Report approved by the Committee on May 31, 2017 and suggested changes received after that
meeting.

The Committee members discussed examples of the economic adjustment based on unemployment figures
from 2010 to 2016 and the significant fluctuation in the amounts. The Committee members discussed options
for boundaries/caps to any increases or decreases to be applied to the proposed adjustment. The Committee
determined upper and lower limites to be included in the Committee’s recommendation.
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